Letters from W. Micholitz to Frederik Sander
 

015x Micholitz to Sander




Boma, 1st November 1885

Dear Mr. Sander,

Tomorrow I shall depart from here with 20 people to go to Quilo and I shall arrive in Luango within 2 or 3 months. I hope to find something good. 

Everything is very expensive … need £100 (had to pay out in advance £64 for ?? and £35 for ???).

With kind regards,

Yours truly,


W. Micholitz

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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